
Armen Grigoryan has been appointed as a Deputy Human Rights Defender in the field of military 

servicemen’s rights  

  

 

 According to the order by the Human Rights Defender Karen Andreasyan, Armen 

Grigoryan was appointed as a Deputy Human Rights Defender in the field of military servicemen’s 
rights in August 19, 2014.  

 Prior to that appointment, Armen Grigoryan had served as the Defender’s advisor, and then 

as the Deputy Head of the Rapid Response Department. 

 Armen Grigoryan has studied Law at Yerevan State University. Later he has studied for a 

PhD at the same University. In 2014 he defended his PHD thesis in the field of law.   

 

 

Staff of the RA Human Rights Defender  

 

 

 

 

 


